
 

 

Wonderland Acres Domestic Water Improvement District 

Board Meeting 

May 4, 2022 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 5:38 p.m. with board members Larry Ratcliff, Kelly Wood, and Dale 

Lindstrom present.  Also present was accountant, Stephanie Irwin. 

 

2. Call to the public – none 

 

3. The minutes of the meeting held June 9, 2021 were read and approved. 

 

4. The financial report was approved as presented.  

 

5. The water operator reported via email that the system is running as designed. 

 

6. There was no action taken on the community dumpster 

 

7. The next regular board meeting will be June 1, 2022 and will include the annual neighborhood 

potluck.  Agenda items were proposed  

 

8. The meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Stephanie G. Irwin CPA 


